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There is an issue at Mooresville High School that
needs immediate attention.
At my granddaughters' request, both students at
Mooresville High School, we met with the principal,
Mr Upton, there last week regarding boys is the girls
restrooms and locker rooms. They are very
uncomfortable changing in the locker room or
entering the girls restroom with boys in there.
According to the principal, a student only has to
verbally identify as the opposite gender to be
allowed access to any restrooms.
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While we want to be sensitive to our (truly)
transgender community, we asked Mr. Upton what
could be done to make all students comfortable. He
is unwilling to designate one school bathroom as
gender neutral, and he is unwilling to provide an
avenue to establish whether or not a student is
transgender such as changing their gender on school
records. This is going to open a huge can of worms
as students are given the message that transgender
is fluid (it's not) and anyone can use any restroom or
locker room if they identify as the opposite sex for
the next ten minutes. My granddaughters have said
they have yet to see a boy either enter a stall to use
the restroom or change clothes or wash their hands.
They just come in and stand and watch the girls. This
is a daily occurrence.

I understand HR 14-56 died last year but perhaps it's
time to revitalize that.

Regards,
Barbara Coffey
bcoffey12@aol.com
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